
This application is for a replacement dwelling, and there would be no increase in dwelling numbers on the site. The
provision of an extra bedroom would not materially impact upon trip generation. The development would not generate
significant amounts of movement, and the relationship to the highway network and options for travel via public transport
would be unchanged. However, this proposal would include the provision of an electric vehicle charging point, which was
not a feature of the dwelling to be replaced


